
I'm strongly in favor of Senate Bill 1530, and urge all our elected representatives to vote for this 
measure.  Climate change is upon us and we must act now. 
 
I appreciate that there has been an attempt to make the impacts of this bill easier on rural 
residents.  Hopefully, rural residents can be helped to adjust/adapt through provision of robust EV 
charging infrastructure, and home energy saving programs.  (If these measures are not included in the 
Bill, I hope that our representatives will consider supporting these types of initiatives in future.) 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jessica Hanne Smith 
1580 NW 17th St 
Corvallis OR 97330 
 
 
 
 


